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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thank you so much for your kind donations of Easter eggs to support our School Council, community project: 

Share a Miracle. Yesterday, our Year 6 school councillors in Nelson Class helped to deliver the eggs and the 

recipients were very grateful. It was very rewarding to share spread happiness and joy throughout the nursing 

home and the Chat Café in Warminster.  

Next week, it is our Easter Service on Wednesday morning, in the Church and we hope that you can join us. After 

school on Wednesday, Geraldton Class are running some Easter games as part of a class fundraising project, to 

contribute towards a school trip. This will include a raffle, lucky-dip, name the Easter bunny and guessing how 

many eggs are in a jar. The games will be 50 pence per go. Please help support Geraldton’s fundraising by bringing 

in some spare change on Wednesday. Thank you.  

Thank you to those children who have already entered the FOS Easter colouring competition. A reminder that the 

closing date for this is Tuesday 26th March. Prizes will be awarded during our Easter service.  

An important request from Mrs Wilbond and Mrs Elliott in the school office. Please ensure that you place your 

orders for hot lunches for the first week back of Term 5. The menu is already on Parent Pay. Please aim to book 

lunches by the end of next week for the first week of next term. We have the biggest issues around lunches not 

being ordered on the first week back of each term. Please help us to ensure our systems run smoothly by ordering 

next week. Thank you.  

We hope that you all have a great weekend. 

Yours sincerely, 
Mr Adam Lewis  
Headteacher  
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